
  
 
 
 
 
 
October 3, 2002  
Electronic Bulletin No. 339  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Due to the ongoing West Coast work stoppage and CY capacity constraints, Pacer Stacktrain has made 
some changes to the turn in locations for empty APL  20', 40' and 45' equipment used for westbound 
Domestic loads.    
 
No change has been made for empty Pacer Stacktrain 48' and 53' equipment.  
 
Please be advised of the new empty turn in locations when using an APL ISO 20', 40' and 45' for domestic 
loads.  
 
Seattle:      Northwest Container in Tacoma, WA  
                 9229 East Marginall Way South  
                 Seattle, WA  
                 Tele: 206-762-1007  
                 Hours: 0800-1630  
 
Portland:          No Change  
 
Oakland:         Orient Reefer Container  

           555 Maritime St.  
                 Oakland, CA  

Tele: 510-444-3646  
                 Hours: 0800-1630  
 
Stockton:         No Change  
 
Sacramento:     No Change  
 
Los Angeles:    Fast Lane  
                 4000 South Santa Fe  

             Long Beach, CA  
                 Tele: 562-435-3000  



                 Hours: 0800 - 1600  
 
 
 Pacer Stacktrain's  Western Region Equipment department will notify carriers for the return of NON-APL 
ISO equipment.  
 
For further questions, please contact Pacer Stacktrain's Western Region Equipment Group at 714-429-7173, 
7176, 7176, 7175  
or Customer Support at 800-933-7822.  
 
We will continue to communicate any changes in West Coast turn in locations as they occur.  
 


